
ATTENTION Stephanie Gelder 

Dear Stephanie,

We put in a submission online yesterday, but have sent this email so we could upload photos 
of our place, and the building at 50 West st that is the subject of DA 2022/0438

Apologies if my quality is poor, but I hope you can see the current position of the balcony at no. 
50, with a number of photos taken from well inside our residence, to display what vision we 
currently have of the existing balcony.
I wull send 2 emails, for the complete set of photos,

Regards, Robyn and Richard Wallace, 52 West St Balgowlah

From: Robyn Wallace
Sent: 22/04/2022 11:56:22 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: 50 West St Balgowlah ATTENTION Stephanie Gelder DA2022/0438
Attachments: 20220420_171154.jpg; 20220413_105623.jpg; 20220414_144048.jpg; 

20220413_093446.jpg; 20220413_093259.jpg; 20220414_075002.jpg; 














